
 

     Spey Casting Clinic Oct 17 
 

Nine members enjoyed the Spey casting expertise of Keith Hyett, from Coast Sportfish in 
Parksville on Saturday, October 17th, at the Boy Scout camp on the Englishman 
river.  Everyone learned a bunch of new Spey technique, got to try 
out different rods and lines, received individual instruction from Keith, 
had lots of time for practice and a good BS time for all.  People 
agreed we need a follow-up session for single hand and single hand 
Spey next time. 
 
Thank you All, 
 
Dennis Mullins 


